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Hi all,
As you may have seen via the Facebook group we have had to rearrange the Cub Trip to Drayton Manor due to a logistical issue which we’ve been unable to work around.  Rather than change the location, we have changed the date.  The trip will now take place on the 6th July.  
Bookings are now open and will remain open for 6 weeks, until the 13th May.
As we will need to purchase the tickets in advance, we cannot accept any late bookings and all bookings will need to be paid in advance.
The cost of the trip will be £28 per person, both Cubs and Leaders.  This will include entrance ticket to the park and return coach from Cardiff.
Departure and return times and coach pick up locations will be sent to confirmed group leaders closer to the event.
Each group should cover their own ratio, however if this is a struggle for you, please let us know at the time of booking as we may be able assist.
Attached is a template letter for parents, feel free to amend this or use your own or OSM.  
Thanks
Lottie, Cerys and Amy.
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